
I've lived in Edenderry for the past 14 years and have seen no investment or interest in the local councillors 
promoting Edenderry. The new road leading from the roundabout for derrinturn/ the N4 should be used 
by local government to attract investment from the IDA. There is plenty of vacant property and land within 
the Edenderry area that could attract the likes of IKEA or amazon data centres and would give a welcome 
boost to not only Edenderry but the wider Offaly area. I believe this is a missed opportunity considering 
the high unemployment rate in the Midlands in general. 


